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Docket No. 50-295
Nocket No. 50-304

Commonweath Ediﬁ?n Company
ATIN: Mr, Cordel] Ree

Senior Vice President
Opus West 171

1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 26, 1990, in response to our March 29,
1990, letter concerning allegations pertaining to the placement of &
contaminated hose in the 2A Diesel Generator Room at the Zion Station
(Allegation R111-90-A-0031),

In our letter, we requested that you fully analyze the allegation and take all
actions that you deem appropriate to resolve this issue and subzit the results
of your investigation to the NRC.

Your response indicated that the allegation was substantiated and was the
subject of a previous LER. We found your investigatiun to be sufficient

to support your conclusions and have no additional questions regarding this
matter. We request that you retain the supporting documentation for your

investigation of this allegation for a minimum of one year from the date of
this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations. a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original signed by W. L. Foruey

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

See Attached ributica
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2 SEP 1

Distribution

cc: M, Wallace, ¥1ce President,
PWR Operations

T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
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Richard Hubbard

J. W, McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utitities Division

Mayor, City of Zion

Chandu Patel, Project
Manager, NRR

Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of I11inois Center




